
 

March 5, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Ron Ryckman, Speaker of the House 

House Committee of the Whole 

Statehouse, Room 370-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Ryckman: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2757 by House Committee on Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2757 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2757 would create a “due process” procedure for Kansas school district teachers.  

However, the bill would not apply to any teacher that has committed a felony or similar offense.  

The bill would become effective upon publication in the Statute Book. 

 

 Enactment of HB 2757 would have no fiscal effect.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dale Dennis, Education  


